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October 17, 2018
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: DG 18-143: Northern Utilities, Inc. 2018-2019 Cost of Gas
Revised Schedule 16 - LRR

Dear Ms. Howland,

On September 1 7, 201 8, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or the “Company”) filed its
proposed 201 8 I 201 9 Annual Cost of Gas Adjustment filing for consideration and approval
by the Commission. Following a technical session earlier today, Northern discovered an
error in the calculation ofthe Company’s Lost Revenue Rate, which is shown in Schedule
1 6 — LRR to the Testimony of Joseph Conneely. Specifically, Annualized Therm Savings on
Schedule 16 — LRR Page 6 of6 were inadvertently input as MMBtu (12,328) rather than
therms (123,275). This resulted in an understatement of Lost Distribution Revenue for
November 20 1 8 through October 20 1 9 (Schedule 1 6 — LRR, Page 1 of 6) by approximately
$15,500.

The Company now encloses an original and six copies ofRevised Schedule 16 — LRR, as
well as a corrected first and Second Revised Tariff Page 62 (clean and redline) and updated
bill impacts. A typical Residential Heating Customer using 6 1 8 therms this Winter Period
will see a total bill of $ I ,093 .60, an increase of $0.49 from the $ 1 ,093 . 1 1 typical total bill as
shown in the Company’s initial filing on September 17, 2018. The Company respectfully
requests that the enclosed revised schedules, tariffpages, and bill impacts be included in the
record for the Commission’s consideration in this Docket. Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,

Patrick H. Taylor

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitil.com
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